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To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>
Cc: Josephine Stenberg <jstenber@hawaii.edu>, Lara Sugimoto <larahs @hawaii.edu>

Hi Princess,

Below is the list of program codes affected by the approval.

1. CA-AEC-CMGT is now eligible for financial aid, please activate financial aid for this code on banner.
2. CA-FIRE is now eligible for financial aid. Please activate financial aid for this code on banner.

3. CA-ABRP is now eligible for financial aid. Please activate financial aid for this code.

| hope this was helpful. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!
Heather
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